March 26, 2003

«Name»
«Addrline1»
«Addrline2»
«Addrline3»
«City», «ST»   «Zip»
Dear «Salutation»: 

Many thanks for your help in our National Peer Screening Program!  Since we reached the halfway point, I thought you might be interested in the statistics we have so far.   In 15 sessions in five states, 116 volunteer screeners reviewed more than 127,600 names, resulting in 5,369 ratings of 2,551 different people. Of the persons who received ratings, 1,607 had no previous gift capability rating. 

The average ratings of the 2,551 persons show:


2 persons have an average rating of $2.5 million


23 persons have an average rating of $1,000,000 to $2,499,999 


36 persons have an average rating of $500,000 to $999,999


22 persons have an average rating of $250,000 to $499,999


90 persons have an average rating of $100,000 to $249,999


305 persons have an average rating of $50,000 to $99,999


226 persons have an average rating of $25,000 to $49,999


1,423 persons have an average rating of $10,000 to $24,999


424 persons have an average rating below $10,000

These results are encouraging and will go a long way to hasten our fundraising efforts.  We appreciate your dedication to Saint Vincent, and we look forward to putting this information to work for the benefit of the entire College community.

Sessions are confirmed for Philadelphia, Dallas and Houston.  Development officer, Geno Ray, and associate vice president for advancement, Fr. Paul Taylor, O.S.B. and I are working on scheduling about 12 more.  If you have any questions or suggestions about our program, please feel free to call or email me.  I can be reached at (724) 805-2412 or jennie.miller@stvincent.edu.

Thanks again for your help!

Sincerely,

Jennie Miller

Director of Prospect Management

